From: Abarca, Anabel 
Sent: Tuesday, August 26, 2014 1:54 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Ward12
Subject: Ethics Reporting

Steve,

On August 26th, Poppie’s Dough, a local business of the 12th Ward, gifted our office with a sheet cake (filling unknown as of this point) and we accepted on behalf of the city. We placed the cake in the front of the office and have offered it to the public. 

Thank you,

Anabel Abarca

Chief of Staff

Alderman George A. Cardenas, 12th Ward

Chairman, Health & Environmental Protection

